
From: Lizvett Dorantes
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: Tree replacement
Date: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 12:04:23 PM

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

I have being for 45 years in Whittier is a beautiful city the trees are the most important part of the beautiful area
instead of taking them down they should be protected and not waste money, time and trees. Let’s make better what
we have.
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